
March 2023 Looking Ahead 
 
 

March 6 & 7 
 Chapel w/ Mr. Mark 
 

March 11 -  15 
 Spring Break NO SCHOOL 
 

March 19 
 Teacher Meeting 
 Early Dismissal at 12:00 pm 
 
March 20 
 Summer Registration 
 First-come, first served 
 
 

March 27 & 28 
 Egg Hunts in the Garden 
 
March 29 
 Good Friday  
 NO SCHOOL 
 

April 1 
 Easter Monday 
 NO SCHOOL 
 
April 11 

 Preschool/PDO Auction 
 Joe T. Garcia’s 6:00 p.m. 
 
April 16 
 Teacher Meeting 
 Early Dismissal at 12:00 pm 

SAVE THE DATE FOR 
 

FIRST UNITED METHODIST 

DAY SCHOOL AUCTION 
 

THURS., APRIL 11 | 6:00 P.M. 
JOE T. GARCIA’S 

 
 



 Summer Camp  

Registration  
 
Summer Registration begins March 

20 at 7:00 a.m. via email 

This is first come first served basis. 

Limited Space Available 
 

Weeks 1 , 4, and 6 are 3 day weeks 

due to holidays.  

9:30 am - 2:30 pm 

Tuition (per week): $150 
 

Weeks 2 ,3, & 5 are Mon-Thurs  

9:30 am - 2:30 pm 

Tuition (per week): $200 
 

A non-refundable, non-transferable 

deposit of half the week’s tuition 

due when you sign up.  

 

The tuition balance is due on June 1. 

 

 

 

Summer Camp 

Schedule 
 

Week 1 Soccer May 28-30 

Week 2 Science June 3-6 

Week 3 Yoga  June 10-13 

Week 4  Art  June 17,18,& 20 

Week 5 Creative  June 24-27 

  Builders 

Week 6 Soccer July 1-3 

 

 
 

 

March Birthdays 
 

Ben Williams 
Charlotte Thorton 
Cooper Robinson 
Diana Rodriguez 
Evelyn Rogers 
Georgia Coddou 
Eli Kennedy 
Jaz Bruton 
Knox Harris 
Levi Hanna  Woods Gossett 
Luke Pessing  Wyatt Kennedy 
Sophie Gano  Ms. Nina Burrows 
Virginia Farley Ms. Missy Carson 
Walker Dearden Ms. Cailey Walton 
scotty latz 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
As we go through registration  
and plan for next year, it is 

bittersweet. How  
exciting when a new baby 

brother or sister enrolls for the 
fall! How proud we feel to see 

how our “big kids” have grown, 
and how sad when they don’t 

need to turn in a form, and we 
know they will soon leave us. 

We value your family, and are 
happy you are part of our  

preschool. 
With Love,   

Mrs. Nina, the office staff & 
preschool teachers 


